Spring 2025 League Information

NSYSL will give 7 to 8 games in the Spring 2025 Season. Ages U5 through U19. This
season will run from January 25th, 2025 through May 2025. We try to give mostly
Saturday games. There may be some nights, if warranted.

We do not have League Championships in spring. NEW *However, this year we will give
a $300.00 credit to each team (U9 through U19) that finishes first in their division. The
credit may be applied to any Nevada South Youth Soccer League's event. Such as, Fall
2025 Season, The 32nd Annual Rugrat Tournament, or even Next Spring season.
Please note: we will not have play-offs or re-schedule games. We will honor schedule
requests that are turned in on time. Time does not allow us to re-schedule games due
to several tournaments taking place over the Spring season.

DEADLINE FOR TEAM REGISTRATION IS January 6th, 2024.Teams MUST be registered
with rosters, Coaches and Managers, and paid completely by this date. We know it's
hard to collect during the holidays so you may want to start soon.

We have lowered the per player fee.

U5 through U8 (2020-2019-2018-2017) $80.00 per player

U9 through U18 (2016-2015-2014-2013-2012-2011-2010-2009-2008-2007-2006)
$100.00 per player

When registering online for our league event, you may choose to pay by credit/debit
card, or mail in a check or money order.

Your team must be paid for no later than January 6th, 2024. Coaches/Managers must
complete their Background Check, Heads Up, and Safesport and be on roster in order to
be excepted for scheduling.

If mailing in a check/money order please make sure the team's name is in the memo.
Cash will not be accepted.

Refund policy:

A player may receive a refund if:

1). If a player has only practiced, and not yet played a game.

2). If a player is injured for the remainder of the season and a request is accompanied
by a Doctor’s note.

3). If we are forced to cancel games in an unforeseen circumstance, we will refund the
team fee minus 15%.



Schedules

Your schedule will include 7 to 8 games, they will be scheduled from Saturday, January
25th,2025 through May 2025.

Excluding major holidays.

The first schedule will only have 1 game in January and 2 in February. This is because
of tournaments. The remainder of the schedule will be posted after we receive our new
field allocation from March through May.

All schedule requests are due no later than January 6th, 2025.

We will separate a maximum of 3 teams from having conflicts. We will try, but cannot
guarantee specific times. If you need specific times please make sure you have a
carded Assistant or Manager to be able to take the Coaches place if we are unable to
accomodate. Please email schedule requests to NVSYSL@aol.com. Include your exact
team name, age group that you are playing in, and a phone contact.

We will schedule as many Saturdays as possible.

Remember normally we don't have games in March due to back to back tournaments
throughout the month.

Your player passes are still valid unless of course you have a new player and then you
would need to get a player pass from the State Association for your new player.

Please visit our website: NVSYSL.com for further information. Let us know if you have
any questions.

Enjoy your holidays, and we hope to see you soon.
As always, thank-you for playing with Nevada South Youth Soccer League.

Toni



